
From: Carolyn Venema   

Sent: September 29, 2020 11:10 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Peter Davis   

Subject: response to report UHOP-20-11 for Oct 6 public consultation meeting 

Hello, 

Thank you for providing a copy of the report generated by the City Planning Committee, in preparation for 

the public consultation meeting October 6, 2020. 

I'd like to highlight one area for additional consideration - in reference to the NPCA and the infilling of 

ponds.  The report acknowledges the infilling occurred for liability issues.  The NPCA map (included below) 

demonstrates that the former ponds are indeed part of the NPCA jurisdiction; NPCA also 

acknowledges that no permits were issued prior to the infilling that occurred. While this is more site-

specific, rather than being specific to the amendment application, I believe it should be noted in the bullet 

on page 27 (screenshot below) that these waterways are a part of the NPCA jurisdiction, according to their 

site map. 

Thank you. 

~Carolyn Venema 
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